
 
2378 Wilshire Blvd. 
Mound, MN  55364 

 
October 18, 2018 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building – 1st floor 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070 
 
Re:  Docket TC18-038 
 In the Matter of the Request of Citizens Telecommunications Company of Minnesota, LLC 
 Study Area: 361123 for Certification Regarding its Use of Federal Universal Service Support 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:   

 In its September 7, 2018 order in Docket TC18-038, the Commission designated Citizen 

Telecommunications Company of Minnesota, LLC as eligible to receive federal high-cost support for 

2019.  For the Commission’s information in connection with that docket, attached is the notice from 

the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission noting that it has designated Citizens Telecommunications 

Company of Minnesota, LLC as eligible for federal high-cost support in Minnesota for 2019. 

 If there are any questions please call me at (952) 491-5534. 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Scott Bohler 
Manager, Government and External Affairs 
Frontier Communications 
2378 Wilshire Blvd. 
Mound, MN 55364 
(952) 491-5534 Telephone 
scott.bohler@ftr.com 
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